
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jane Hoey Sales and Auction 
10 March 2025  

 
We look forward to welcoming you to the Asia Pacific Social Work Conference 
2025 (APSWC 2025) in Colombo, Sri Lanka! As part of this event, we invite you to 
participate in the Jane Hoey Sales and Auction to support social workers in 
developing countries. 

 

About the Jane Hoey Fund 

Jane Hoey was an American social worker dedicated to international social work. 

She left a legacy fund to support social work in developing regions. 

The fund assists social workers from developing countries, Central and Eastern 

Europe, the Commonwealth of Independent States, and the Baltic States. It 

provides financial support for attending international conferences and for 

specific social work projects in targeted countries. 

 

How You Can Support 

• Bring an Item: Please bring a small, transportable item from your country 

to contribute. 

• Drop it at the IFSW-AP Booth: Items will be collected for either a silent 

auction or a live auction during the Conference Dinner. 

• Spread the Word: Encourage your colleagues to participate and support the 

fund. 

 

Your contributions will make a meaningful impact on social workers who need 

financial assistance to engage in international events and professional  

development. Thank you for your support, and we look forward to seeing you in 

Colombo! 

Best regards, 

 

 

 

Machiko Ohara 

Asia-Pacific Regional President 

International Federation of Social Workers (IFSW) 


